
 

Dear parents and students: 

During the month of March area school districts 

take spring breaks at different times.  The studio 

Spring Break is Monday, March 15th through 

Thursday, March 18th.   There are five Mondays, 

Tuesdays, and Wednesdays in March, and five 

Thursdays in April.  These extra weeks help make 

up for break time.  A make-up class schedule for 

Monday and Tuesday students will be emailed to 

you due to the snow days that we had.   
 

Each class is very important now as we prepare for 

the recital and summer performances.  Spring and 

Summer Performances also help make up for snow 

days or missed classes.   
 

 
Recital Update 

Our annual spring recital date is May 22 at Ralston 

High School.  Four shows are planned.  All current 

students will perform in one show.  A $35 per 

family recital fee will be due on March 30th.  This 

will be added to your online Stepper-ette account 

on March 11th.  .   
*All tuition through May must be up to date to participate in the 

Recital.   

 

Omaha Beef Performance 

We are performing during the halftime of the 

Omaha Beef Football Game on Saturday, April 17th.    

There will be a required practice for this 

performance that afternoon from 1:00-3:00pm.  

Details and ticket information will be sent home 

soon.   Any student who is age 6 and older is 

welcome to attend.   
 

 

Dates to Remember 

March 1        Spring Class for New Students begins 

March 8-11 Costumes will be sent home* 

March 15-18 Studio Spring Break 

March 29, 30 Pre-Competition and Competition Team 

2-baton showcase 

March 30 Recital fee due  

April 17 Omaha Beef practice and game 

April 25 Picture Day 1-5pm 

May 22 Recital at Ralston High School  
  

Summer performance schedule 

 to be posted soon. 

Spring Session for New 

Students 

We are offering a special session beginning 

March 1st for new students who are not 

currently in Stepper-ette classes.  It will be 

held Mondays from 4:15-5:00pm.  Participants 

will learn all of the basics of baton and pom 

as well as basic tumbling skills.  Online 

registration is available at 

www.stepperettestudios.com.  Registration 

deadline is Thursday, February 25th.   
 

 

*Costumes 

Costumes will be sent home the week of March 8th-

11th .  IMPORTANT- all costume balances and class 

tuition must be completely up to date in order to 

receive costumes.  
 

 

Summer Camps 

Last summer our camps were a big hit!  We 

have exciting plans in the works.  Please 

watch for information coming out soon! 

http://www.stepperettestudios.com/

